Northridge Village HOA

Board of Directors Meeting

June 8, 2010

Meeting Minutes:

Present:
Annie Neroda, David Neroda, Lynn Wiletsky, Robert Wellings, Andrew Ellis, James Sult, 

Call-to-Order:

6:30 PM

Topics covered:

Homeowners Forum: 
No homeowners present

Presentation by Thea White on potential solar panels for ramada and pool area.  No action taken.

Approval of March 18 Meeting minutes.  Approved unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report (Annie Neroda) – 

1) All homeowners paid to-date
2) Largest expense is for drip irrigation system
Landscaping proposal:
Presented by Annie Neroda.  Drip system installation can save 40% of water usage for beds compared to the existing sprinkler system.  Xeriscapes has broken down the property and identified 4 areas whereby drip systems can be installed.  The cost of the entire project is $4,870 or can be broken down to roughly $1,200 per area.

Motion proposed by Andrew Ellis – Solicit bids from additional two providers to compare to Xeriscape bids.  Motion failed by 3-1 vote.

Motion proposed by James Sult – Authorize Board to get from Xeriscape a best and final cost proposal and proceed with the installation of the bubblers for the poool area.  After the installation, we will measure the cost savings and decide whether to proceed at a later time for installing bubblers at the other 3 areas.  Motion passed.

Architectural Committee Report (David Neroda):

Three signs at pool were damaged by wind.  David replaced the signs.
David is looking at using plexiglass covers to protect signs at a cost of $75 to purchase signs and plexiglass.  Motion to authorize purchase of signs and plexiglass was passed unanimously.

Also looking at getting bid fo removing stucco and repainting portion of pool ramada.
Other items:

One resident with 3 cars is currently using a visitor spot without paying for it.  Board will informally ask homeowner if he will pay rent for the space.

Towing signs were put up in the complex without permission.  Will look to see if signs can be removed without damage to property.

Next BOD meeting scheduled for August 24, 2010 at 6:30 PM.

Meeting concluded at 7:50 pm.

